


From: Bruce Vogen  
Date: Tue, Oct 26, 2021 at 1:28 PM 
Subject: Bruce Vogen - Kudos on the new website 
To: <info@marinwildfire.org> 
 

Your new website is complete, coherent, and easy to navigate.  It’s a true one-stop-shop for residents, 
regardless of their level of interest, and a reflection of the significant progress made by the agency over 
the last year.  The fact you came to my house and presented me with a homeowner’s assessment that I 
can find online on your website says it all.  

  

Also, many thanks for sending in crews to clean up our street – Jordan Avenue, San Anselmo.  They 
cleared tree and shrub overhang that has been a nuisance and fire/traffic hazard for over 20-years.  The 
staff were courteous and cleaned up as they went.  I was proud to see the Measure C road signs 
announcing their efforts. 

  

Keep up the great work.  

  

Bruce Vogen 

San Anselmo Resident 
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